
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 4/29/2012 1:40:49 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: need update 

Laura- in a presentation in February, we 
said the below statement. 
•PG&E will complete the process of 
mapping where all the pre-1973 Aldyl-A 
pipe is located on the Peninsula in March 
2012. 
I need to update the status. Was the mapping 
completed in March as expected? If so, what 
Aldyl A is now being mapped and is there 
anything I could say as to how this is impacting 
PG&E operations? ASAP Monday if possible. 

Thanks. 

SB GT&S 



Michelle Cooke, Transitional Director 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Consumer Protection and Safety Division 

415 703 2349 

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov 


